
 

Overseas Study Workshop 

Jointly organized by PTA, PSA and supported by WYCHK 

 

Studying abroad is a growing trend in Hong Kong particularly for the 

senior forms students. If selected appropriately, it provides better 

opportunities to learn and grow in a liberal setting. However, there are 

also failed cases due to adaption to new environment, language 

medium and matching of school and subjects. If you are interested to 

study abroad, here is a good opportunity to understand what are the 

different study options abroad, their characteristics, with focus in USA 

and UK.  

 

 Activity: Overseas study workshop 

 Date/Time: 26 June 2010 (Saturday) 2:30 – 5:30p.m. 

 Venue: WYCHK Student Activity Center 

 Details of workshop:  

� Introductory talk by Education Consultant Mr. 

George Wong and alumnus Mr. CO Fung; 

� Sharing by current students (who are alumni) 

studying aboard; 

� Q & A; 

� Workshop discussion with alumni studying 

abroad 

Admission: Free of charge 

 

All F.3 to F.6 students and their parents are welcomed to join. 

For enquiry, please contact the Asst. Principal Mr. Paul Yip or Simon 

Chan (at simonykchan@gmail.com)  

 


